

Brightening Christmas for Brentwood Elementary School Students in Need and Their Families



Please join us in reaching out to students and their families in need at our mission partner Brentwood Elementary School. This year the needs are even more urgent because of the impact of Hurricane lan!

As we've done in the past two years, we will again express our love by providing gift cards for the families to choose gifts and groceries. We are also bringing back our amazing **Celebration Dinner** in honor of the families. We will . . .

- Provide gifts for BES students and their siblings (55 children total) from families in need—in the form of two \$30 gift cards each! (Target or Walmart suggested)
- Bless their parents with two \$50 grocery gift cards! (Target, Walmart or Publix suggested)
- Joyfully receive checks to support this project, including the Celebration Dinner—made out to FPC with "BES Christmas" in the memo line.

Please deliver your gift cards and/or checks to the church office by Sunday, December 11. Your support is needed to reach our goal of 110 \$30 gift cards for the children, 40 \$50 gift cards for groceries for the whole family, and supporting an exciting and delicious Celebration Dinner for the Brentwood families and the congregation. Thank you in advance for your generosity. You will be a blessing to these families!

